
THIS WEEK at FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH of PENDLETON 
Sunday, April 15 ∙ Third Sunday of Easter ∙ Communion Sunday 

Happy Birthday to Gail Wolgamott 
9:00 am Coffee, Tea, and Conversation (Fellowship Hall) 
9:30 am Sunday School  
10:45 am Worship (Sanctuary) 
Noon Merry Widows’ Lunch (Bojangles in Pendleton) 
4:00 pm Deacons Meeting (Conference Room 304)  
 

7:00 am - 5:00 pm Mon - Fri  ∙ Project Hope Foundation (Nursery Suite, Rooms 101 & 105) 
Monday, April 16 

9:30 am Knitting Group (Fellowship Hall) 
12:30 - 4:00 pm S.O.U.P. (Kitchen) 

Tuesday, April 17 
Happy Birthday to Suzanne Morse and Jean Robinson 

7:30 am AA Meeting (Room 313) 
7:00 pm Church Council Meeting (Conference Room 304)  

Wednesday, April 18 
Happy Birthday to Rick Burgess 

10:00 am Bible Study with Rev. Richard Hawk (Room 103), studying  Acts 
5:45 pm Wed Night Supper: Jean Geddings, Margaret Layne, Judy Smith, Trina Baldwin 

Menu: Baked Spaghetti, Garden Salad, Garlic Bread, Dessert 
6:30 pm Nursery (Ages 6 weeks – 3 years) Rooms 102A, 102C 
 Mission Friends (ages 4 and 5 years)  

Bible Thrills (1st - 5th grade), Room 101 
 Youth Group (6th - 12th grade), Room 108 (led by Steve Hansen) 
 Adult Bible Study, Room 306,  
7:30 pm NO Choir Rehearsal Tonight 

Thursday, April 19 
9:30 am - Noon Senior Fellowship (Fellowship Hall) 
7:00 pm WMU Robinson Group 

Friday, April 20 
12:30 - 4:00 pm S.O.U.P. (Kitchen) 

Saturday, April 21 
8:30 am - Noon Building & Grounds Work Day 
10:00 am - 2:00 pm Unity In the Community (Veterans Park)  

(Jennifer Rygg scheduled to speak at 12:30 pm) 
 
Some Quick Notes:  Access  www.fbcpendleton.org  for church information. ∙ Access Wi-Fi on  FBC 
Guest . ∙ Make a one-time offering to the church on  Realm eGiving:  text the word  FBCPENDLETON  to 
recipient  73256 . ∙ An  AED  is located across from the church office. 
Chris Cottingham will be on vacation Wednesday, April 18 through Monday, April 23. 
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ANNOUNCEMENTS 

National Volunteer Week, April 15-21, is the best time to express heartfelt appreciation to all our 
volunteers for their continued encouragement and service to Senior Fellowship.  This team of 
volunteers exemplifies the words of wisdom in Ecclesiastes 4:9-10 NLT:  Two people are better off than 
one, for they can help each other succeed. If one person falls, the other can reach out and help.  Without 
the commitment, love, and support from all the volunteers that help with Senior Fellowship, the ministry 
to the community would not be possible.  THANK YOU! from all your friends at Senior Fellowship. 
 
Please make plans to participate in our  Church Work Day , this  Saturday, April 21 from 8:30 - Noon . 
There are several projects to be accomplished, with a special emphasis on a “deep clean” of the Kitchen. 
The old adage “many hands make light work” is still true. When you are done with that, head over to 
“Unity In the Community”  at Veterans Park.  Jennifer Rygg  will be speaking at 12:30. 
 
Adult Bible Study  during the month of April, our Sunday sermons have been focusing on passages from 
Luke chapter 24. Wednesday, April 18 will be an opportunity for discussion and dialogue on this chapter. 
This is an opportunity to engage in conversation and ask questions about this month’s worship texts. 
 
FBCP will be partnering with local nonprofit  Foothills Alliance  to offer a workshop for faith leaders 
entitled  Faithful Protection: Developing Your Church's Child Protection Plan . FBCP member Cindy 
Still serves as the Community Engagement Liaison for Foothills Alliance and will be leading the 
workshop. The workshop will be  Friday, April 27 from 8:30 am - 11:00 am  and will include breakfast. 
There is no cost to attend. The workshop is for church leaders, both staff and volunteers, and will cover 
the realities and dynamics of abuse, its toll on survivors, how to respond faithfully in the local church, 
how to write a proactive safety plan for children, as well as present a sample protection plan that can be 
customized to fit a congregation's needs. For more details or to sign up, please contact Cindy Still, 
Community Engagement Liaison at  cindy.still@foothillsalliance.org . 
 
FBCP will be providing breakfast for participants of the Faithful Protection workshop.  If you are 
available to help with breakfast, please let Jennifer Rygg know. Also, you can  help promote the 
workshop  by letting friends in other churches know about this opportunity. 
 
Save the Date for Marian Wright's 90th Birthday Party!  Marian Wright will be 90 on May 3! Help us 
celebrate on  Sunday, May 6  during a drop-in from  Noon until 1:00 pm  in the Fellowship Hall. Dessert 
provided. No gifts please, but cards with special words are appreciated. Hosted by her children and their 
families: Susan Wright Pope, Steve Wright, and Melanie Wright Piekutowski. 
==========================================================================

SERVING ON SUNDAY, APRIL 15 
Coffee : John Ammons;  Deacon Greeters (April) : Jan McCracken, Rick Massey;  Worship Service 
Ushers: Team 4:  Maxcy Nolan, James Braswell, Harry Evans, John Ammons, Diana Parson;  Worship 
Service Nursery : Barbara Blackmon, Rebecca Thomas, Akierianna Denson, Trish Nolan, Lindalee 
Cleveland;  Video Tech : Travis Rygg;  Sound Booth : Don Baldwin;  Children's Chapel : Keleigh 
Frazier;  Tellers : Margaret Layne, Jean Geddings 
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